
Lebed Committee Annual Report 

 

The Beth Hillel Alex B. Lebed Family Fund was set up to be responsible for 
making distributions from the Fund to provide financial assistance for 
professional help for members experiencing psychological and/or emotional 
issues, with a preference to aid youth. Distributions may be made for 
professional counseling services, if there is a financial need, to assist a child 
or family in crisis. The individual and family is kept confidential.  

 

This past year the Rabbi referred two requests to this committee. Only one of 
the applicants accepted financial assistance.  

This is the distribution amount for this year, and it was for professional 
counseling. The payments from the Alex Lebed Fund were the follows: 
 
11/2/2024      $ 800 
12/28/2023    $1200 
2/28/2024       $ 600 
 
Total                  $2,600  

 

This committee, with its important purpose, has been invisible to the 
congregation. It is surprising since the Covid shut down there hasn’t been 
more of a need. If you or someone you know could make use of this 
assistance, please contact Rabbi Small or myself for information and to get 
the ball rolling.  

 

Submitted by, 

Gail Adler, Chair 


